
JMF6 A level results 2023 

Staff, parents, and governors at John Mason School and Fitzharrys School are proud of the achievements of all 

students receiving their A level results today from the joint sixth form.  

It was fantastic to see students collect their richly deserved results and head off to university, apprenticeships, and 

employment.   

Amongst many superb results, Robin Brooke Taylor got 2 A* and 2As and will be reading Maths at Durham   

Andy Obeng, Archie Worth and Aidan Kemp-Harper all received 2 A* grades and 1 A grade. They are continuing their 

studies at Warwick, UCL, and Birmingham respectively. 

Pictured are Zoe S 

who got A*A*AB, 

alongside Phoebe E 

who achieved A*AA. 

Zoe is heading to an 

apprenticeship with 

GlaxoSmithKline, 

while Phoebe is 

heading the 

University of Bath to 

study Biology. 

Adam Bradley and 

Amy Priestly both 

achieved AAA and will 

be heading to 

Theoretical Physics at 

the University of 

Birmingham and 

Geography at Durham 

in the autumn.   

Students have been able to celebrate with staff and classmates this morning, alongside accessing expert support and 

guidance where required.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are extremely proud of all our students and what they have achieved. This was their first set of public 

examinations, and amongst a changing national picture they have done brilliantly.  The hard work and motivation of 

our students ensures that the outcomes are a real credit to them, and we wish them every success as they prepare 

for the next chapter in their lives. Well done to all our students  

 Will Speke, Headteacher, Fitzharrys School 

Kirsty Rogers, Acting Headteacher, John Mason School 


